
From: maria castillo  
Sent: 17 May 2023 12:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Observatory Wheel 2022/3853/P 
 
To Whom it may concern.  
 
 
I'am writing to you with regards to the above application. I am very happy for 
the Observatory Wheel to be built and for it to go up in Camden Lock. As a 
business owner and tenant with Labs Tech I feel this will highly benefit 
local  businesses in the area with an increase of foot traffic and more exposure 
to this amazing area.  
 
I hope this application is successful.  
 
Warm Regards  
Maria Castillo  
 
 


